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Mr Yank Barry
Friend of Stapledon School

c/o Mr. Jerry Simon
MNew Providence
The Bahamas

Dear Friend of Stapledon School,

On behalf of the Stapledon School Family, especially the students, I would
like to offer my sincere gratitude to you for the donation which you made to
the annual Christmas party which was held at Crystal Palace Hotel on
Wednesday, 15" December, 2004. Many of our students do not experience
the joy of Christmas at home, so we are always grateful when concerned
citizens remember them. The *Croupiers Party’ has now become an
anticipated event here at Stapledon School, and thanks to persons like you,
we can continue to look forward to this fun time.

Once again, “Thank you’ and feel free to visit with these special students at
the campus on Dolphin Drive whenever you can.

Respectfully yours,

=i

Curlene Burrows (Mrs)
Principal
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